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 Paul Rasmus is the Chief of the Project Management 
Office for the U.S. Department of the Interior, 
Information Technology Division, Bureau of Safety and 
Environmental Enforcement in New Orleans, 
Louisiana. He oversees various information 
technology development projects, and is currently 
project manager for the Company and Bonding 
development project.  In addition, Mr. Rasmus has 
been instrumental in the e-Gov initiative for the 
BSEE/BOEM. 

 
His previous major development effort was the eWell project.  eWell is a 
comprehensive Internet based permitting and reporting system for collecting 
information concerning well operations for each wellbore and well completion.  
eWell was turned on in production in 2002.  
 
Before joining BSEE, Mr. Rasmus was an IT programmer for the Corps of 
Engineers in New Orleans and is currently an adjunct professor at Tulane 
University.  He received his Bachelors of Science from University of Texas at El 
Paso, Masters of Engineering from Tulane and is a certified Project Management 
Professional. 
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